Livingston County Democratic Executive Committee

8028 Grand River, Woodland Plaza Suite 7 Brighton, MI 48114

810-229-4212

livcodems@gmail.com

Aug. 26, 2021

Elizabeth Hundley Livingston County Clerk 200 East Grand River Howell, MI 48843

Dear Ms. Hundley:

Thank you for your letter regarding the end of Judy Williams' term on the Livingston County Board of Canvassers. Judy is highly competent and brings a lot to experience to the board.

I am nominating the following for the new term:

Judy Williams,	
Gretchen Hertz,	
Darlene Domanik,	
They would be willing to serve as	s substitutes along with the following:
Donna Patterson,	
Gary March,	

If you have any questions about any of these individuals, feel free to contact me at

Thank you again.

Jody Deubenmier, chair Livingston County Democrats

Paid for by Livingston County Democratic Executive Committee, 8028 Grand River, Woodland Plaza Suite 7, Brighton, MI 48114. Printed in-house. Labor donated.